
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

February 7, 1986

Mr. Tom hay
Art Department
San Jose State University
I Washington Square
San Jose, CA 95192-0092

Dear Tom,

Enclosed please find a rough draft of the kind of letter you might send
us; thanks in advance for writing it. These letters help us justify our
outreach programs.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r

A Non Profit Tax Exempt Educational Corporation



I

Dear Seymour,

Based upon our discussions and your suggestion that art classes take
on research and documentation projects to help preserve places like
John Giudici, San Jose State University is seriously planning to
develop a class for the Fall 1986 semester. The Gallery Director
wants especially to be involved with this class, and others are
Interested as well. I will keep you informed of further developments.

I am interesting in pursuing how SPACES can work with the
University on this project; I anticipate your suggestions in this area.,
and look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,


